
THE PRESIDENT 
OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

3 February 2017 

I have the pleasure to transmit herewith a letter, dated 3 February 2017, from H.E. Ms. Gillian 
Bird, Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Australia and H.E. Mr. Martin Garcia 
Moritan, Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Argentina, Co-Facilitators to lead· 
consultations aimed at enhancing synergies and coherence and reducing overlap in the agendas of 
the General Assembly, the Economic and Social Council and their subsidiary bodies, in light of 
the adoption of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development. 

The co-facilitators are providing a briefing to Member State~ on Wednesday 8 February 2017, at 
3:00pm in Trusteeship Council Chamber. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

All Permanent Representatives 
and Permanent Observers 
to the United Nations 
New York 

Peter Thomson 



Excellency 

e MisI6n Permanente de la 
Republica Argentina 
Naci,ones Unidas 

, Minlsterio de Relaciones Exteriores y Culto 

3 February 2017 

As announced by the President of the General Assembly, His Excellency Peter 
Thomson, on 22 December 2016, we have been appointed to lead consultations aimed 
at enhancing synergies and coherence between the work of the General Assembly and 
the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development. 

In this regard, we will provide a briefing to Member States on Wednesday 8 February 
at 3pm in the Trusteeship Council Chamber. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Gillian Bird 
Australia 

H.E. Mr. Peter Thomson 

fa Moritan 

President of the 7Ist Session of the General Assembly of the United Nations 
New York 


